
 

 
 
 
Thursday 6th March, 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to share some upcoming events at Stockwell Primary School and Children’s Centre that we hope 
you can join us for. Please find the details below: 
 
Pre-School Parent/Carer Consultations: 
Dates: Monday 24th March to Thursday 27th March 
Time: 12:00pm – 1:00pm each day  
These consultations will give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and development. Please ask 
for the sign-up sheet in the Pre-School in order to book an appointment with your child’s key worker. 
 
Pre-School Mother’s Day Workshop 
Date: Friday 28th March 
Time: 11:00am – 11:45am  
We are hosting a special Mother’s Day workshop to celebrate and create something special for all our wonderful 
mums. We’d love for you to join us! 
 
Easter Bonnet Parade & Pre-School Graduation 
Date: Friday 4th April  
This event will include our Easter Bonnet Parade and the Pre-School Graduation ceremony. It will be a wonderful 
opportunity to celebrate the achievements of our children and the upcoming end of term. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to book a time for the Parent/Carer Consultations, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. We look forward to seeing you at these exciting events! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Serra 
Assistant Headteacher 
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